

CONNECTICUT COLLEGE

REUNION 2024 — An Unforgettable Weekend



Once a Camel, always a Camel.

Beautiful weather set the stage for a magical Reunion Weekend as we welcomed back alumni from class years ending in 4s and 9s, and our CELEBRATIONS alumni. We can't stop reliving all of these amazing moments.

Check out more highlights and photos from the weekend.

Reunion 2024









Arboretum Open House — June 20 | 3 - 6 p.m.

The Connecticut College Arboretum office has moved to the newly renovated building at 33 Gallows Lane. Join the Arboretum staff as we welcome members of the college, local residents and plant communities for a tour of the building, an introduction to our staff and a discussion of our future plans. *Light refreshments provided*.

Learn More



Get Ready to #bragyourcamelswag — It's Time for Camel Swag Day 2024

As we gear up to celebrate World Camel Day on June 22, we invite you to proudly display your Conn College spirit. Now through June 20, share your best photos sporting your Conn swag; stories of connecting with Camels "in the wild" while wearing Conn swag; Camel tattoos — anything that says "I am a proud Connecticut College alum."

Learn More



Out and Proudly NESCAC — June 26, 2024

Join fellow NESCAC alumni and friends across the country for our annual Out and Proudly Regional Events! Connect, enjoy appetizers and drinks, and have a fantastic time!

This year, we will gather in New York, Washington DC, Boston, San Francisco, Los Angeles, and Chicago! This event is free of charge, so we hope to see you there!

Register Now



Give Back to Conn before June 30

From exceptional teaching and incredible internships to collaborative research, career preparation and scholarships, the Connecticut College Fund sustains the foundation of excellence upon which the College was founded. Give your gift before the end of the fiscal year (June 30) and help every Camel experience everything Connecticut College has to offer.

Give Now



Submissions Wanted: Alumni Spotlights and Stories

Do you have a pulse on the CC Alumni community? Hear about classmates and CC Friends doing great things? Let us know about it! Submit Camel news and updates for consideration in future communications. Use the link or email alumni@conncoll.edu.

Submit Now

Office of Alumni and Parent Engagement 860-439-2300 alumni@conncoll.edu







This email was sent by: Connecticut College 270 Mohegan Avenue, New London, CT, 06320-4125

US

Privacy Policy

Update Profile Manage Subscriptions

Unsubscribe